
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 11th September 2024 

Dear Parent/Carers 

We are excited to announce that we will be participating in the Young Voices Choir for the third 

year in a row! Young Voices is a national choir programme that allows Primary School pupils to 

learn a set list of songs and perform together with 1000s of other pupils at large scale arenas. Our 

school will be performing on Tuesday 11th February 2025 at Wembley OVO arena.  

 

Year 3 - Year 6 pupils who sign up will be asked to attend a free choir club on Mondays from 

3:20pm-4pm. This club will start on Monday 23rd September. We will also rehearse at weekly 

singing assemblies and at bespoke lunchtime rehearsals.  

 

The programme is free for pupils to join (though closer to the date we may ask for one-time 

donations to support travel costs). 

 

Parents/Carers will be invited to buy tickets to attend the show. There will also be opportunities 

to buy t-shirts for the pupils in the choir. This information will be communicated via e-mail when 

it becomes available. 

 

Our choir may also have other opportunities to sing throughout the year, which is an exciting new 

addition to our personal development programme. 

 

If you wish for your child to participate, please fill in the form using the QR code below. You 

must fill in the form by Wednesday 18th September 2024. YOU WILL RECEIVE AN E-MAIL TO LET 

YOU KNOW THAT YOUR CHILD HAS SUCCESSFULLY BEEN SIGNED UP. 

 

 
 

If you have any further questions, please do hesitate to contact me via e-mail: 

enquiries@williambyrd.school. 

 

Ms J. Naulls 

Assistant Head Teacher 

Young Voices Lead  
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